NOTICE

West Vincent Twp will hold a public hearing as to cable franchise renewal
at 7pm, 6/16/25, at the Twp Building, 729 St Matthews Rd, Chester
Springs. Hearing purpose is fo review cable operator Verizon performance
& identify cable-related needs in the community. Public invited to
comment. Direct questions to T. Ryan, Twp Manager, 610-458-1601.



